
NOL 13-14 MARCH UPDATE AND EMBARGOES 

Victoria is due to host the opening weekend of the National Orienteering League from 13-14 March, although quarantine 

rules/border closures may mean that fall back plans may have to be put in place. These events will double as the 

opening weekend of the Vic Autumn Series, so there will be course options for all ages and experience levels. 

The Eureka Challenge on Sunday, will NO longer be a Hagaby, instead it will be a Long 'line' course. The 2 events on 

Saturday are still planned to go ahead as is, but changes could be made if the NOL status is removed, and the events 

become only Vic Autumn Series events instead. More to come soon. 

But now a update on what is being planned for the NOL weekend (*all start times to be confirmed) 

• Saturday morning is a Sprint in Gisborne, 1st start from 10 am* 

• Saturday afternoon is a Middle on Mt Alexander, Harcourt, 1st start will be around 2 pm* 

• Sunday morning will be a Long on Petticoat Gully, Creswick, 1st start from 10 am* 

All events are on EVENTOR, with links to the Embargoed areas/old maps. Please take time to check this information out,

which is also available on the OV Embargo Page. We are holding back on opening up entries yet, as having to return 

entry fees is more work for us, so hang on for the time being (we plan on opening up entries next week).  

- Jim Russell

OA Head Coach

https://asn.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c1b0f4734de6975240c65567&id=025a225923&e=5fea2d3629
https://asn.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c1b0f4734de6975240c65567&id=717baa03b0&e=5fea2d3629

